LibraryWise: Notes and News from the Greenwood Reading Center
Hello again, from the Greenwood Reading Center! We are having fun this week during our grand opening. With something different and exciting happening every day, we are certainly enjoying our new, street- front space. Tomorrow, (Friday, January 12) we will culminate with a Family Fun Friday. Parents are welcome to bring their preschool-aged or home-educated children for some literary fun with authors like Shel Silverstein and Dr. Seuss.
If you aren’t able to come to the grand opening, you are always welcome to visit at any time during our regular hours. We will be more than glad to update your library card information or to sign you up for one. There is also still time to give us your reader preferences, so that we can buy new books that will appeal to you.
Our book club met for the first time on Wednesday. If you are interested but were unable to attend, there is still time to join; stop in for details. There is no fee to join and no need to buy a book. We have plenty to share! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monthly Mystery Meals resume this month! Join us at the Community of Christ Church on the 25th at noon. We will be using the rear entrance.
Library hours: Monday 2:00-7:00, Tuesdays and Fridays 9:00-2:00, Wednesdays 11:00-4:00. We are currently closed on Thursdays.
Find and follow us on Facebook!

